3rd March 2022



Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that we are not going to be running study support for the week beginning Monday 14th March 2022. The reason behind this decision is to support the mental health and well-being of our Year 11 students, allowing them to have a week where they can leave at 3 pm following the intensive 2-week period of mock exams.

I am extremely proud of the whole cohort for their approach to their current mock examinations, and I look forward to seeing the progress made from the first set of mocks in November until now.

Kind regards,

Mr Stuart Dix
Head of Year 11

Acting Headteacher: Mrs C Handy-Rivett, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH